

Contact

PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463 WhatsApp: +675 7967 8463 Email: calebwilson.png@gmail.com YouTube: Just Above Down Under

Our Mission

Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our Family

Caleb 10/12 Tabitha 5/24 Cassia 10/10/18 Cherith 9/11/20 Jesse 7/27/24

Sending Church

Mt Calvary Baptist Church P.O. Box 1372 Roanoke, AL 36274 Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30519

Macedonia

December 2024

Dear Friends,

We continue to see God's mighty hand in our corner of Papua New Guinea. Every day brings challenges, which means that every day brings opportunities to see the Lord show off His provision, protection, and power. He is faithful and He is good!

Family

God continues to bless our family. We thank the Lord for keeping us safe and giving us good health. Jesse is now six months old and full of personality. Cassia is doing well. She does really well in school; she is in first grade now. Cherith is very faithful to help care for the baby. We are greatly anticipating the completion of house on the island, which should be finished in April.

Ministry

- We thank the Lord for the ministry He has given us. As we approach our move to the island, I wanted to summarize our last few years working in Milne Bay Province. We came to Milne Bay in 2021 and started New Home Baptist Church at East Cape. While there, we were also able to start a Bible School for training men for the ministry. We endured many challenges, but enjoyed much fruit while at New Home. During that time, the Lord began to expand our vision for the province and give us more direction for church-planting in Milne Bay. We visited and ministered to many parts of the province including Kwanaura village at Normanby Island. This village has a church, which has no pastor and has been severely struggling for the last decade. They have asked us to help them, and God has led us to revive this church and base the ministry in that village. Last year, Brother Amos George became the Pastor for our church-plant at New Home, and we started the long transition to Normanby Island.
- We praise the Lord for providing everything needed for this exciting ministry. We were able to obtain land at Kwanaura for the Bible School and our house. We have 12 men from various corners of Milne Bay Province who are ready to be trained to become ordained ministers of the gospel. A church in Brisbane, Australia sent us a container full of our house materials and furniture. A church in Tennessee sent us a container with thousands of bibles along with all of our Bible School material needed. God has used many churches in North America to provide us with a solar kit and boat to help us on the island. To put it simply, God has given Bibles, borders, brethren, and a boat! Where God guides, He provides!
- We are set to start Bible School on the island early February. Please pray for this opportunity for God to provide more labourers in Milne Bay. We also ask prayer as we build our house. We started the build in September, and we have been met with many delays and obstacles. We anticipate the house to be done in April. Please pray for safety as we will frequently go back and forth to care for the church and teach Bible School until the house is finished.

We greatly appreciate all your faithful prayers and support! We appreciate everyone who is investing in the Lord's work in Milne Bay, PNG. The Lord is doing great things!

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea, Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, Cherith, and Jesse Wilson

God's Promise at Normanby Island



